
Greens Committee Meeting 

June 9, 2014, 6:30pm in Break room of Maintenance Building 

 

Attendees: 

Sue Kahler, Max Tucker, Ken Stevens, Steve Solsky, Bob Miskanin  

Everyone commented on the great condition of the golf course and the recovery 

from a harsh winter. A few areas are still filling in, but they are well on their way. 

A member asked about the possibility of planting a new tree on the 4th fairway, 

near the dogleg, to help discourage players from cutting the corner. After a brief 

discussion it was decided that no tree will be planted, because the area is very 

wet, we need the sun on the fairway in that area, and no one saw a tree as much 

of a deterrent for the big hitters. 

Sue was asked to go over the moving of the gazebo. She noted that outside 

people had agreed to move the building to the far parking lot. This would allow 

Steve time to remove sod and grade the area. They will then replace the gazebo 

in the required spot within a few days. The water, electric, and gas lines will be 

marked prior to the grading. A member has agreed to run a new gas line from the 

club house to the fire pit to conform to local codes and insurance requirements. 

The patio and fire pit have not been purchased at this time, but are in the works. 

We discussed the creation of a sod farm. That is a small area that can be used to 

grow and harvest sod for use on the golf course. Steve suggested the area behind 

and left of the 14th green. He will see what is necessary to implement this. 

A discussion was held about tee placement. Steve has moved all of the white tee 

markers to the proper areas. Bob M and Steve will verify the distances on the card 

vs. the tee placement for each hole, within the next couple of weeks. 

A brief comment was made about the cart paths. It was noted that the path on 

the 8th hole was in bad condition and a few other spots needed attention. There is 



a large step at the beginning of the bridge on the 17th hole. Steve said he would 

look into them as time permitted. 

Steve made a couple suggestions for projects for the fall “project day”. One would 

be leveling the approach to left side of 9th green, to allow better drainage of the 

green. And the other, raising the low spot on the back right of number 1 green. 

This would again allow better drainage of the green. 

The next meeting will be scheduled in the near future. 

Thanks 

Bob Miskanin 

 


